June 1, 2010

Since our last general meeting, four editions of the Newsletter have been produced involving Laura Proctor, Elizabeth Coey and I; the majority of UVRA members receiving it electronically and those wishing to read a hard copy, receive it by mail.

Elizabeth Coey is the new editor of your newsletter and welcomes submission from the membership of any stories of interest that can be included in the newsletter. Thanks to David Docherty, we have an ongoing column called *Physical Activity anycolumns are*

in**p**t and su**g**stions geading

to use the resource of n something

oto submissions seem to have

er address, **þ**one /e rely heavily on our se chan**g**s to our attention .

Judy Cryderman, Chair of the Communications Committee

Elizabeth Coey, Editor, UVRA Newsletter